
 
 

September 08, 2023 

KLAMATH COUNTY CLERK 
PRESS RELEASE 

For Immediate Release:   

Klamath County will be having an election Tuesday, November 07, 2023 

1. Ballots will be mailed October 18th. Voted ballots must be received in the Elections 
Office or in any official drop site by 8pm on Election Day. 

OR  

Ballots can be US Postmarked and can count, if: 

a. Signed, 
b. Postmarked on or before Election Day, 
c. Received by the County Clerk’s Office within seven days after Election Day 
 

2. Official Drop Sites are on the Klamath County Website and on the back side of your 
ballot. https://www.klamathcounty.org/685/Drop-Sites  

3. If you have not received your ballot by Wednesday, October 25th, please contact our 
office to request a replacement ballot over the phone (541) 883-5134, through email 
elections@klamathcounty.org, or come in and fill out a ballot replacement form and we 
will hand it to you at the counter.  

4. The last day to register as a new voter is October 17th. Postmarks DO count. You can 
register on-line at: oregonvotes.gov or come to the County Clerk’s office, 305 Main St. 
You can update your registration anytime. 

5. There will only be Measure 18-131 on every eligible voters’ ballot. 
Measure 18-131: Five-year local option levy to support Klamath County Museums. 
https://www.klamathcounty.org/DocumentCenter/View/35148/Measure-18-131-Musuem-
Five-Year-Levy-pdf 
 

 Please contact the Klamath County Clerk’s Office with any questions  
(541)883-5134. 


